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REGIONAL PROJECT MONITORING COMMITTEE 

 
Ref. No. 06-116       June 29, 2021 
 
 
RED MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO II I  
Regional Execut ive Director   
DENR MIMAROPA   
Manila 
  

ATTENTION: Mr. Jonas Paolo M. Saludo 
Mr. John Phil ip M. Merced    

 
Dear  Director Ferrer:   
  
Greetings from Calapan City!   
  
Th is refers to  the quarter ly project monitoring report  be ing generated by the 
MIMAROPA Regional Project Monitoring Committee (RPMC) through the 
Regional Pro ject Monitor ing and Evaluation Syste m (RPMES). The scope of 
report to  be submitted by the RPMC to the NPMC covers the fo l lowing: (1)  
ongoing programs/projects in the Public Investment Program (PIP) /Regional 
Development Investment Program (RDIP) ; (2)  ICC Approved  Programs and 
Budgets; (3) President’s Pr ior ity Programs and Initia t ives , inc luding the Balik  
Probinsiya Bagong Pag-asa (BP2) Program; (4)  Peace, Secur ity,  and 
Development (PSD) Sector -re lated programs/projects, inc luding ELCAC 
projects; and (5)  Program/pro jects re lated to  disaster/emergency 
rehabil ita tion and reconstruct ion under RRP and NAP.  
  
The submission of the second quarter  CY 2021 RPMES reports  need to  be 
done online through the ProyekTanglaw system. Hence, we would like to  
request again your RPMES focal persons to  star t inputt ing the pro ject  
information in the RPMES Form 2 and RPMES Form 3  in the ProyekTanglaw 
system. We would appreciate receiv ing your inputs for  the second quarter  
RPMES report on or  before Ju ly 30, 2021 (Fr iday).   
  
Should you need any c lar if icat ion, k indly contact Mr. Roy A. Dimayuga , RPMC 
Secretary and Chief of the Pro ject Monitoring and Evaluation Div is ion of NEDA 
MIMAROPA, at (043) 288-6115/ 0908-876-5565 or through email  at  
mimaropa@neda.gov.ph.  
  
Looking forward for  your cont inued support and cooperation. Thank you.  
  
 

Very tru ly yours,  
  
  
  
AGUSTIN C. MENDOZA 
RPMC Chairperson, and  
Regional Director,  NEDA MIMAROPA
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